Unapproved Minutes from last agenda

1. Treasurer report
a. Cost of the Bamboo trail 	
i. Cost was $5500.00.  Recouped about $2300.000 from selling the two culverts
1. $1000.00 in permits
2. $495.00 for breaker Rock
3. $300.00 in diesel
4. $41.00 for hard wares.
5. Gift certificates for the people volunteering
2. Committees – We are looking for volunteers.
a. We would like to have a lead volunteer and then have other volunteers underneath that person.  There is a spot on the website to sign up for volunteering, whether it would be organizing a ride, getting donations, helping with getting new trails etc.  
3. Board Directors update
a. Lisa Fricke was nominated to be Secretary, vote was approved.
b. 
4. Club Meeting dates.
a. We have moved the meetings going forward from quarterly to bi-monthly because of all trail and road route activities.  During the summer we will keep the meetings quarterly.
5. Trail Updates.  
a. Bamboo Trail- Initially added 3 culverts and then DOT said we could only have 1.  Also, we made the trail 14 Feet wide and DNR said we could only have 8 feet wide, so we had to start over on the trail.  75 hours labor. 
i. Please take extra caution riding the Bamboo Trail as the trail is very narrow. 
b. Airport Trail – Terry will be attending the City meeting on October 24th to see if the grant is approved for this trail.  The trail would cost $250,000.
c. Doc’s Harley Trail – Trail has been completed and Doc’s reimbursed us for the sign boxes.
6. [bookmark: _Hlk177460780]Upcoming Events
a. End of the year Poker Run – October 12th at Remi’s and there will be free pizza and raffles.
i. Hand written thank you notes are being sent out to every establishment that donated and will also have an invite to the party on October 12th.  Jenny Karnitz.
b. Planning a Halloween ride – Dave Fricke will be sending out a survey for two dates.  October 19th or October 26th..  
7. Website – Dave Fricke
a. The website is completed, and we have had three new members sign up via the website since it was launched.
b. Our website is witraillakerunners.com
c. A survey was also sent out to all the members via email and Facebook looking for feedback on what you would like to see in the future and any other suggestions.	
i. The survey was sent out on Wednesday, September 11 and we have already 15 responses back so far.
ii. Our website has had 1,500 visitors since last quarter.
iii. Our Facebook page has had 8,600 views since last quarter.
iv. Going forward text messages will also be getting sent out to the members in case they do not have email or Facebook.  

8. Any open items?
9. Adjourn
